
  

 
 

Welcome BBQ 
I hope many families will be able to attend our 
Welcome BBQ this Friday night from 5.30pm. We 
will supply BBQ and music and a movie for the 
children. Please note this will be an alcohol free 
event, but with an early finish there will be plenty 
of time for an after-party elsewhere! 
 

Congratulations Rosellas! 
Well done to all our competitors at the Swimming 
Carnival last Friday. Congratulations also to all the 
parents who braved the heatwave conditions to 
support their children at the carnival. Many 
thanks to Miss Fuller for managing the event and 
for Mrs Hill, Mrs Lewington and Mrs Taylor for 
their support on the day. 
The Uranquinty 2017 Swimming Age Champions 
are: 
Boys Jnr       Ryley Miegel 
Boys 11yrs   Ryan Kemp 
Boys Snr       Zac Streatfield 
Girls Jnr       Lily Heffernan 
Girls Snr      Chelsea Brown 
 

Small Schools Swimming Carnival 
Next Monday the 2/6 class will attend the 
combined small school’s swimming carnival at 
the OASIS pool in Wagga. The carnival will also 
cater for non-swimmers with some novelty 
events throughout the day. The K/1 class will 
remain at school with Mrs Brett and the K/1’s 
from Collingullie. 
 

Canteen 
The Canteen will begin this Friday. Please see Mel 
Skates if you are unsure of how to order your 
child’s lunch. Please also let Mel know if you are 
able to assist with canteen this year. Attached is a 
Canteen Price List. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Principal’s Conference 
This Thursday and Friday I will be attending a 
conference in Wagga along with Principals from 
around the Riverina. This is an important time to 
hear messages from leaders of the Department of 
Education who travel from Sydney to speak of 
where our system is heading this year and into 
the future.  These messages directly impact our 
school and our own plan for the future.  Ms 
Taylor will teach the K/1 class while I am away. 
 

Voluntary Contributions 
This year the voluntary contributions will be set 
at $50 per child. This money goes towards the 
purchase of books, pencils, paper and other 
learning resources for your children.  Payments 
can be made and the front office. 
 

Transport Volunteers  
Parents and carers who give students assistance 
with transport to school events need to supply 
the school with proof of Driver’s license, car rego 
and  CTP greenslip. If you bring them into the 
office we can take copies and have them on file.  
Once you have provided this information you are 
covered for the year. 
 

Chicken Pox 
There has recently been a reported case of 
Chicken Pox in the area. Please check your 
children and if you find spots it is recommended 
that you see your doctor.   
 
Thank you 
Thank you to all families that have brought in 
their classroom donations. 
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Carnival Fun 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


